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TO:

Honorable Mayor and Commissioners



FROM:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager
BY:

Nicki Satterfield, Finance Director

DATE:

September 21, 2015
SUBJECT:
Final Public Hearing – Ad Valorem Tax   and   FY 2015/16 Budget
The Commission held its first public hearing on Monday, September 14th to consider recommendations from the Administration and take public input for the Ad Valorem Tax rate and proposed FY 2015/16 annual budget.  The Commission approved a list of adjustments at the first public hearing.  
Tonight, the Commission will hold its final public hearing on the Ad Valorem tax rate and annual budget.  After considering public input, the Commission will take action on two Resolutions establishing final approval of the following two items:


1)
Ad Valorem Taxes



a.
Operating Ad Valorem Tax rate


5.9998 Mills



b.
Voter Approved Debt Service millage rate

  .2434 Mills








Total Combined Rate
6.2432 Mills



The Operating Ad Valorem rate reflects a 




6.17% INCREASE from the City’s “rolled back”




rate of 5.6511 mills.
and


2)  Approval of the Final FY 2015/16 Budget as amended
CITY OF DANIA BEACH


DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE


MEMORANDUM









